
May 24, 2013  
 

Comments from United Kingdom on the Revised CTF Investment Plan for 
MENA CSP 

 
 

Dear Patricia / CIF Admin Unit  
 
Please find attached comments on the revised CTF investment plans from the 
UK. We would like to thank those that gave presentations in Washington.  
 
 
Sam Balch 
 
International Climate Fund (ICF) 
International Climate Change 
Department of Energy and Climate Change  
 

Comments and questions on revised Country Investment Plans 
submitted to the Clean Technology Fund from the United Kingdom 

 
 

MENA 

 We would like the project team to elaborate on whether carbon markets 
will be used to finance for these projects? 
 

 Are there any preliminary findings of the World Bank review of the MENA 
programme that need to be reflected in the proposal? 

 


